INCOMING 6™ GRADE
PARENT ORIENTATION

CLARKSVILLE
MIDDLE SCHOOL

(This event is intended for parents.\

Students from our feeder
elementary schools will be
visiting CMS in the spring.
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Date: January 18, 2018
Time: 6:30 PM

Location: Clarksville Middle
6535 South Trotter Road

As a parent of an incoming 6t
grade student, you are
invited to attend our Parent
Orientation Night. Whether
you are a veteran of a middle
schooler, or a first time
middle school parent, we
welcome you to come hear
about the 6t grade program
of studies as well as a
discussion about our Gifted
and Talented program and
performing arts classes.

Contact our Student Services staff if
you have questions regarding this
event. 410-313-7060



